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25th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone for all of your donations of books, plants (more still required if you have them) and 
school uniform (ongoing) – and to all of you who have continued to follow the Covid rules the school has 
asked of you. 
 
Covid 19 
As you may have seen in the local news, two schools in Plymouth are completely closed for a ten-day 
quarantine period due to active Covid cases in the school population.  We have been very fortunate thus 
far, and keeping to the playground mask rule, one way system and socially distancing will help us to stay 
that way and help to prevent anyone from needing to self-isolate at the start of the summer holidays. I 
would like to draw your attention to the government advice regarding symptoms and which test to use.  If 
you or your child are experiencing any of the Covid symptoms we are all familiar with, or any of the 
additional symptoms associated with the Delta variant, which includes cold type symptoms, you should be 
arranging for a PCR test, as lateral flow tests can produce a negative result even when symptomatic. 
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Collection of children 
Please can we remind you that if parents are unable to collect, we will only release children to adults who 
we have been notified about in advance.  We are unwilling to release children into the care of under 18s, so 
if you have a collection issue, please contact us. 
 
Summer Reading Challenge 
The children will be bringing home a book-mark, which serves as their invitation to the Wild World Hero 
Reading Challenge.  Please see the information below from the Plymouth Library Service. 
 

 
 
 
For this year’s Challenge, The Reading Agency has partnered with WWF to create ‘Wild World Heroes’, 
which will inspire children to take action for nature and the environment. Join the Wild World Heroes for an 
exciting adventure in the fictional town of ‘Wilderville’. Through reading books, collecting rewards and 
learning all about our planet, Challenge participants will help the Heroes make Wilderville a greener place 
to live. 
  
The Challenge is the perfect summer activity to build young readers’ skills and confidence during the long 
break from school. It is available in all Plymouth libraries from 1 July until 11 September. 
  
Children can also take part online through the official digital Challenge platform 
  
We look forward to seeing you this summer!   Plymouth Libraries 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards,  
Denise Razey 
 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsummerreadingchallenge.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CAlex.Rawling%40plymouth.gov.uk%7Cc2f3d955b96d4bd9bd1308d936fbbb79%7Ca9a3c3d1fc0f4943bc2ad73e388cc2df%7C0%7C0%7C637601277130492844%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Dh6GvWoJqYOcN75Mvk%2BmQWZ2MYZnMQuEh11kB1%2BpnGQ%3D&reserved=0

